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We are pleased to invite you to the 3rd International Conference BRI-ES 2017 with a focus on 

bridging the gap between industry and vocational and professional training, which will be 

organised in cooperation with the Tehnička škola Slavonski Brod on 16.3.2017. 

 

The aim of the conference is still better links between industry and education and mutual 

exchange and promotion of good practices within the Alpe-Adria region. The focus is the 

field of mechanical engineering, mechatronics, electrical engineering, computer science and 

car repair business. Participate vocational and technical schools from Austria, Slovenia, Italy 

Croatia, Hungary and the Czech Republic. 

 

A detailed description of the event will be published shortly on our website. 

 

In parallel with the conference, there will be also „competition- teamwork“ of students in the 

field of mechatronics and car repair business. 

 

Composite will be 5 teams on each field, giving each team a representative of one country. 

The aim is to promote cooperation and "of team" work. At the end of the conference, 

students will present the experience they have gained during the teamwork.  



Conference schedule: 

 

  8.30 – 10.00 Registration 

10.00 – 10.30 Official opening of the conference 

10.30 – 12.00 4 plenary lectures and discussion (students on other location) 

12.00 – 12.30 Pause with coffee and snacks 

12.30 – 14.00 4 plenary lectures and discussion (students on other location) 

14.00 – 14.45 Lunch 

14.45 – 16.00 Presentation of the work of students and closure of the conference 

 

Kindly ask you to give us your preliminary application for participation in the conference send 

to 15.12.2016 (www.bri-es.org/aplication/) and know definitively participation to 3. 1. 2017. 

 

At the conference you can actively participate in plenary sessions with your plenary referate 

or sign up students for the „competition“. 

 

If you choose to present your article, please send a summary of your proposal on mail 

bries.info@gmail.com. The length of your summary should be from 2500 to 5000 characters 

with spaces. You can also attach images, drawings or other materials. Abstracts should be 

sent by 15.12.2016 and will be reviewed by the commission in the international composition. 

Authors will be informed on the selection no later than 15. 1. 2017 

 

Details of the conference Briese 2017 will be published on our website  www.bri-es.org 

 

We look forward to your participation at the BRIES 2017! 
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